December 29, 2003

Los Angeles City Planning Department

Maya E. Zaitzevsky

200 North Spring Street, Room 763

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Comment Letter No. 159
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SUBJECT: Canyon Hill Development Project, Case no: ENV-2002-2481-EIR, Reference Nos: SCH

Again, | am opposed to the project plan.

Thank you,

£ Wkt WeChpty———

Mike McCorison
15037 Daffodil Ave

Canyon Country, CA 91387
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CONCLUSIONS: 1) I strongly opposed the proposed project.

Dear Ms. Zaitzevsky, :

| am a resident of Canyon Country who daily commutes on the 210 Freeway to Arcadia. I am 159-1,

opposed tc the proposed project for the following reasons:

1) The proposed project will create an excessive amount of traffic on the already crowded 210 |
freeway. There are no practical mass transit alternatives in this area and traffic will become .
unbearable. ‘

2) The loss of aesthetic beauty in the Verdugo Mountains on the 210 freeway as a result of this 159-2 |
project will reduce my quality of life.

3) Whit’ebird development corporation should be legally entitied to do business in California and |
Los Angeles County and should reinvest some of the profits back into the community. Any 159-3 |
development should give more back to the local community. !




